BA-PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY

OFFICE OF THE SENIOR MANAGER:
CORPORATE SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

TO : OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER
CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
SENIOR MANAGER: COMMUNITY & SOCIAL SERVICES
SENIOR MANAGER: PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
SENIOR MANAGER: TECHNICAL SERVICES
SENIOR MANAGER: CORPORATE SERVICES

ATTENTION : ALL STAFF

FROM : ACTING SENIOR MANAGER — COROPRATE SERVICES
ENQUIRIES : HUMAN RESOURCES MANAGEMENT (MASINAMELA ME)
REF. NO. : PERS FILES

DATE : 23 JUNE 2020

SUBJECT : COVID -19 TESTING {NEW EMPLOYEES)

Kindly be informed that the newly appointed general workers (50) employees were referred
to Dr SKH Mabunda as an Occupational Practitioner to conduct Entry Physical Medical
Examination as per the Occupational Health & Safety Act, 85 of 1993 of Hazardous Biological Agents
Regulations of Section 8 (1) {2) {a) as from the 09" — 12" June 2020.

On the 16" June 2020, there were rumors that there were patients from the Doctor’s Surgery
who tested positive for COVID-19. After confirmation with the Doctor, we took the initiative
to have all the 50 newly appointed employees screened by the department of Health.

Amongst all the employees there was one (1) employee who had COVID 19 symptoms and
was referred for testing through the Department of Health.

This serves to inform and confirm that the outcome of the results for the employee tested for
Covid-19 were released today and they are NEGATIVE.

AS A RESULT WE WOULD LIKE TO ASSURE ALL EMPLOYEES THAT THERE IS NO COVID-19
CASE IN OUR INSTITUTIONS AS ALLEGED BY FAKE MEDIA.

Hope you find the above to be in order.
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LET'S CONTINUE TO WASH OUR HANDS, SANITIZE, WEAR OUR MASK AND OBSERVE SOCIAL




